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Dear Families,

I want to thank the entire Nautilus 
Community for making this an 
amazing start to my first year as 
Principal. I also want to send a BIG 
Thank You to all of our staff, 
students, and families for the 
overwhelming participation in 
Caps for Kids. The event was a 
huge success because of you. 

GOOO Dolphins!

PRINCIPAL'S 
CORNER

THANK YOU TO 
OUR COMMUNITY 

IMPORTANT DATES

NAUTILUS ELEMENTARY  would like 

to  thank: 

CULVER'S Restaurant for their 

continued support to our staff by 

providing root beer floats  and  

school supplies for our students;

Lowe's  - generous donations of 

supplies, thermometers and 

masks  

in 

9/1 - Progress Reports
9/6 - No School -Labor Day
9/27 -Lifetouch Pictures
9/27-10/1 Spirit Week!

Mon - Dress To Impress 
Tues - Twin Day
Wed - "Start a Ryett"

Support Ryett -wear orange
Thur- Purple/Gold 

           Golden Shovel Rivalry 
9/27-9/30 - Penny Wars
         EVERY THURSDAY 
EARLY RELEASE DAY - 1PM

 
       

                   CLUB
 Tutoring:  Tues & Wed
                   2:45-3:45
                   (start date - 
                   9/8/2021)
-------------------------------------------
Please follow  PTSO
on Facebook & Instagram! We 
will be sharing other ways for 
parents to get involved this 
school year & have a lot of 
exciting things coming to you 
soon!

IMPORTANT DATES



SCHOOL  MARQUEE Parents Right to Know Title I School-Wide Programs Parents? 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with the Elementary and Secondary Act (ESEA), as amended by 
the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), you have the right to request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of your child?s teacher. 

Specifically, you may request the following: 

- Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in 
which the teacher provides instruction. 

- Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or substitute status. 

- The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other graduate certification or degree held by the 
teacher, and the field of discipline of the certification or degree. 

- Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if so, their qualifications. 

If you would like to receive this information or have any questions, please contact your child?s school principal.

 Sincerely, 

Rebecca Stone, 

Superintendent 

Lake Havasu Unified School District 

CONTACT US

Nautilus Elementary School
1425 Patrician Drive

Lake Havasu City, AZ   86404

Phone: 928-505-6060 
Fax: 928-505-6079

The Nautilus school community of staff, students, families, and volunteers work as a 
team. We share the responsibility of modeling and teaching the essential academic and 

life skills necessary to encourage our students to become responsible, well-rounded, 
contributing members of society. We strive to cultivate each student 's academic 

strengths and interests while encouraging his or her own positive character traits. 

Together WE can!

As per Arizona School Boards Association 

Policy #J-5361 & JLCD-R, ANY medication 

MUST come through the Nurse?s Office 

and from the parent not the student. 

Medication Must be unopened and in the 

original container.

·We will not be giving any over the 

counter medication after 2:00pm, due to 

the potential of over medicating 

students.

 

MEDICATION AT SCHOOL

  Parents,

COVID-19 is still very much alive in our community. PLEASE monitor your 
child with At-Home Daily Health Screenings BEFORE sending him/her to 
school. Please follow the following protocol established by CDC Guidelines:

Students MUST NOT come to school if they exhibit ANY of the following 
symptoms:

·Fever of 100.4 degrees or higher, or chills
·Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
·Cough
·Fatigue
·Headache
·Muscle or body aches
·Sore throat
·Congestion/runny nose
·Nausea/vomiting
·Diarrhea
·New loss of taste or smell
* This list may not include all possible symptoms. A student with a daily 

runny nose or congestion due to allergies should not be kept at home.

Sincerely,
Paula Struve, R.N
.Jonathan Moss, Principal

From The Nurse's Office - Struve, RN

NAUTILUS ELEMENTARY offers a fun 
way to express your child?s birthday! 
For $1 a day or $5.00 for the week, a 
personal birthday message will be 
displayed on our marquee outside 

the school entrance.The message will 
appear from 12:01am-11:59pm on 

the date you 
choose.Weekend/Holiday 

Birthdays-Schedule message the 
Friday before, Monday after or a 
return date following a holiday. 

Summer Birthdays-Messages can be 
displayed on date of birth or 

Celebrate Half Birthdays during the 
school year.
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